
I think you are super because...

Calling All Super Owls!
Your Help Is Needed to 

Celebrate

STAFF APPRECIATION 

WEEK!
Your mission should you choose to accept 
it: surprise the staff on Tuesday, May 11th 

with ‘I think you are super’ pictures.

Please have your student color the super 
hero emblem and write a special note to 

their teacher or any staff member. Be sure 
to bring it to school or send it digitally on 

May 11th!

May 10th

Through
May 14th

From:


